
GREAT HASELEY PARISH COUNCIL 
c/o 30 Rectory Meadow 

Chinnor, Oxfordshire, OX39 4PJ 

Tel: 01844 875635 

Email: clerk@thehaseleys.co.uk 

 

 

To: Cllrs A Sheppard (Chair), J Andrews, H Harvey, D Lindsay, D Mann, 

D Simcox (Vice Chair) and E Spencer 
You are hereby summoned to attend the Meeting of Great Haseley Parish Council to be held in the 

Village Hall on MONDAY 17 DECEMBER 2018 at 6.30pm for the purpose of transacting the 

following business: 
 

A G E N D A  
 

18/155 Public Discussion 

 

18/156 Apologies for absence 

 

18/157 Declarations of Interest and Dispensations 

 

To notify of any items that appear on the agenda in which there may be an interest that has not been 

recorded in the Member’s Register of Interest; and confirmation of any relevant dispensations. 

 

18/158 Planning Applications 

 

To consider new Planning Applications* and to ratify those dealt with outside the Parish Council 

Meeting.   To note Planning Decisions** made by South Oxfordshire District Council. 

 

18/159 Information Exchange 

 

To receive any items Parish Councillors may wish to raise and where necessary include on the next 

agenda for discussion. 

 

18/160 Date of Next Meeting 

 

To confirm the next meeting will be held on 14 January 2019 and the following one on 11 February 

2019 at 7.30pm. 

 

Andrea Oughton 

Parish Clerk 

11 December 2018 

 

*Planning Applications: 

 

P18/S3825/HH - Bavaria Rectory Road 

Permanent additions to garage block (garage doors, side porch, side window and 3 no roof lights). Temporary 

residential use of garage for the duration of the build of the replacement dwelling. 

 

** Planning Decisions 

To note the District Planning Authority has granted permission for the following application: 

 

P18/S3171/FUL – Field Farm, Rycote Lane, North Weston 

Change of use of part of barn to a mixed use of class B1 and B8 use, together with associated external alterations 

and parking (amplified by Land Contamination Questionnaire received 21st November 2018). 
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